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The Third Foundation Day Anniversary Celebration 

 
 

  

 

Greetings from Pastor  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
How are you doing? Hope everyone doing 
well. Earlier this week I came back from 
Korea after the holy day celebrations. It was 
a great experience for me to attend the 
program this time. There were many 
different programs such as  UPF 
international leadership conference, Peace 
Road project in DMZ, Cheon Il Guk Academy 
of Arts and Science and etc...  in this Holy 
Days season. Under the leadership of True 
Mother our international headquarter 
organized everything very systematically. It 
was so inspiring to see the different organs 
of Cheon Il Guk governing system being 
implemented.   
 
Another inspiring thing I could witness was 
the presence of so many new young 
members. Our movement is growing a lot all 
over the world, gaining a lot a new 
membership. I am sure the future of our 
movement is bright. Let's also make a 
breakthrough in our country. 
 
Let me also take this opportunity to 
congratulate the newly blessed couple who 
received the blessing this time. I also want 
thank all of our brothers and sisters who 
support to organize our local blessing and all 
other programs surrounding this holy day 
season. With everyone's support we could 
bring great victory of God and True Parents. 
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Community HDK/Prayer 

This HDK/Prayer can be accessed 
through Video or Telephone. It's not 

too late to join. 
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To join by phone:  call    
+1 646 558 8656 (US Toll) or +1 408 
638 0968 (US Toll). Meeting ID: 984 

768 1529 
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May God bless you and your families. 
 
Sincerely 
Pastor Manoj Jacob 

  

The Third Foundation Day  
Anniversary Celebration  

 

 

Japanese  

 

  

Cosmic Holy Blessing Ceremony 

 

 

Japanese  

 

  

Couples Across America Receive 
the Marriage Blessing 

From sea to 
shining sea, 
couples and 
friends in the 

United 
States celebrate

d the Marriage 
Blessing this weekend. The recent 
celebrations of Heavenly Parents' Day(the 
first day of the fourth year of Cheon Il Guk, 
or God's Kingdom), True Parents' Birthday, 
and the third anniversary of Foundation 

Day made for a festive season to celebrate 
the love of couples for each other and for 
God. Read More 

  

GO Fish 

9am and 11am 

  
Sermon Giver: 

Pastor Manoj Jacob 
  

We hope you join us! 
  

Mid Week Service 

Come and get inspired for the rest of 
the week at our Thursday night 
Prayer and mid-week service.  

 

Prayer starts at 7:00pm and Service 
at 7:30pm. Fellowship afterwards! 

  

God's Own 2015-2016 

 

 
 
 

Sisters Night 
5pm-9pm  

 
 

If you have any questions or would like to 
volunteer don't hesitate to email 

godsownnj@gmail.com. 
  

YUM 

Join the Young Unificationist 
Ministry service 

 

  
On March 2, 2016 

 
Fellowship is at 7:30  

and Service is at 8PM. 
 

Discussion and fellowship continues 
afterwards. 

  

Divine Principle Lectures 

 Introductory Programs   



  
 

Captains Training for NJ Boating Certificates 
 

WHEN 
Every Saturday 

2:30pm-4:30pm 
 

WHERE 
Little Ferry Marina 
20 Riverside Ave 

 
Rides will be available from 4:30 back to 

Clifton for the GO program. 
  

Storage Clean Up 

 
 

Saturday February 27 
9am 

 
We'll pull everything out, organize 
everything into the different ministries, 
throw out / sell anything that doesn't belong 
there, and put everything back in with an 
organized system. 
 
If you have anything in the storage closet, 
please come to claim your things and help 
clean the closet.  
 
Contact Kensho Kaneko [(973) 413-7087] for 
more information. 

  

MON to WED: 7 - 8PM  

FRI: 7PM - 8PM 

SUN: 6pm - 7PM 
  

For more details or to make an 
appointment, please contact  

Rev. Onishi  
at 973-413-5041 

  

Cham Bumo Gyeong is 
now Available! 
Please pick up your 
copy at the Clifton 
Church if you made 
your pre-order. 

  

  

Springtime Holidays Around 

the World 

  

Truck Driver Wanted 

 Should have experience driving a 
box truck 

 There will be 1-2 nights of driving 
per week (between Philadelphia 
and Richmond, VA) 

If you are interested or want more 
details, 
contact atgomezfamily@yahoo.com or 2
01-334-8436 (text only). 

 

  

  

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Clifton 
973-916-0329 | contact.d3@unification.org | http://familyfed.org 

78 De Mott Ave, Clifton, NJ 07011 



 

   

 

   

 

 
   

 

 


